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Year 6 Autumn Newsletter  
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
 
Welcome back to school. I hope you enjoyed the summer break and your child is settling back into new school 
routines. 
  
Please find below the weekly timetable for the Autumn Term. Stick it on the fridge if it helps your child to 
remember!  
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Activities in 
school 

P.E. 
Swimming 

   Homework given out 
Book bags given out 

Your child will 
need  

PE kit 
 
Swimming kit 
Swimming 
towel 
Swimming 
costume (no 
bikini) 

 Homework 
handed in. 
 

  

 
Thank you for supporting your children in becoming responsible for their belongings and please ensure your child 
has their name on all their clothing. Also thank you for your encouragement in reading with your child at home. 
This is crucial to your child’s development and will really benefit them in their SATS in May 2018. 
 
KS2 children may bring their own fruit for break time. It can feel like a long time between breakfast and lunch! 
 
On the back of this letter you will find an overview for the Autumn Term. This describes the main topics the 
children will be studying this term. If you have any interest or questions on the topics the children will be studying 
or any other aspect of the curriculum please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Class assembly: TBC 
Trip to the Natural History museum and science museum – dates to be confirmed 
1st November: Wildlife man fossil workshop in school. 
November: 17th-24th Wick Court residential trip. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Hourigan (year 6) 
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